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FEMA-4241-DR-SC Permanent Work Deadline

Good Morning,

The deadline to complete permanent work as a result of the 2015 Severe Storms and Flooding
(FEMA-4241-DR-SC) is April 4, 2017. This deadline applies to the completion of the permanent work
itself, not the completion of project worksheets and payment for those projects. If permanent work is
complete, no further action is required; however, if you still have work to be completed, please be
mindful of the deadline and the process outlined below for requesting an extension.

Extensions may be submitted via written request to Kim Stenson, Governor's Authorized
Representative, or via SCRecoveryGrants using the instructions provided at the following link:
https://screcoverygrants.org/app/#help/userguide?t=projects--projectextension

If a time extension is needed, please include the project worksheet number, the dates and provisions
of any previous extensions granted for the particular project, a detailed justification of the need for the
extension, a timeline for completion, and a projected completion date. The justification should be
based on extenuating circumstances or unusual project requirements beyond the control of the
applicant. SCEMD may grant an extension of up to 30 months. If work will extend past October 4,
2019, the FEMA Region IV Administrator is the approving authority, however, all requests will still
need to be submitted through SCEMD.

If you have any questions regarding this process or anything regarding the Public Assistance
program, please contact me or your assigned State Public Assistance Specialist.

Thank You,

Allen Fountain

Public Assistance Officer

SC Emergency Management Division
2779 Fish Hatchery Road

West Columbia, SC 29172

(803) 413-5242
afountain@emd.sc.gov
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